February 17, 2015

Honorable Members of the
West Allis Common Council
City Hall

West Allis, Wisconsin

Dear Council Members:
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Dan Devine
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City Hall
7525 West Greenfield Avenue
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I am herewith reappointing Mr. Mark Ellington as a member of the West Allis Community
Celebrations Committee. He serves as one of two Representatives of Business, and his three-year
term will expire on December 31, 2017.

Mr. Ellington is a 40-year homeowner of West Allis, and he and his wife, Jackie, reside at 2205
South 79th Street. He is the President of D.C. Ellington Company, a printing and promotional
advertising business located at 7412 West Greenfield Ave. He has been in business in downtown
West Allis since 1968 and was named Business of the Year in 1998.

Mr. Ellington is a member of the West Allis Historical Society and the West Allis Rotary Club. He
also currently serves on the West Allis Chamber of Commerce Board and the P.P.A.W. Board (the
Promotional Products Association of Wisconsin). He previously served on the West Allis
Promotion/Marketing Committee, West Allis Community Media Center, the Development Board
for West Allis Memorial Hospital, and was a member of West Allis West Lions Club.

Your confirmation of this reappointment will be appreciated by the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Dan Devine,
Mayor

DD:jfw
MYR\CMTES\ELLINGTON.CELEB



